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I oppose this legislation. This would negatively impact a broad spectrum of 

Oregonians who rely on the ease of use of mail-in voting. Marginalized and 

underserved communities would also see their voting turnout numbers decrease with 

a change to in-person voting without very deep supports to continue their current 

levels of voting engagement. For these reasons, I do not believe this legislation is 

positively progressive toward the needs of the average Oregonian or in alignment 

with the policies we would like to see implemented by our legislature. 


